
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders 

Brasilia, January 11, 2024 

 

BRB – Banco de Brasília S.A. (B3: BSLI3 and BSLI4) informs its 

shareholders and the market that, according to the second paragraph of 

article 37 of CVM's resolution No 81/2022, the Annual General Meeting is 

scheduled to happen on April 30, 2024. 

Additional information about the event, as well as related documents, 

will be released in due course. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. 

Dario Oswaldo Garcia Junior 

Chief Financial Officer, Controller, and Chief 

Investor Relations Officer 

 

Iure Cavalcante Oliveira 

Investor Relations Manager 

 

E-mail 

ri@brb.com.br 

Website: http://ri.brb.com.br 
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